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  WHAT IS NEW FOR 2009-2010?   
 
 

 The new SpringBoard mathematics book is a candidate for statewide mathematics 
adoption.  The District will continue to implement SpringBoard mathematics with last year’s 
texts and “in-house” training.  The implementation will be purely “in-house”; The College 
Board will not participate in mathematics implementation to avoid conflict with the adoption 
process. 
 

 “In-house” SpringBoard advanced mathematics training will take place August 3-4 for 
teachers who have completed beginning training. 

 
 SpringBoard language arts books are new.  All SpringBoard language arts teachers who 

have completed beginning training should be retrained in the use of the new materials 
August 3-4. 

 
 Beginning SpringBoard training in language arts and mathematics will take place August 3-

6.  This is the only SpringBoard training available for the 2009-10 school year. 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 
 

 Contact Jane Abramczyk, SpringBoard Coordinator, at (754) 322-2870 to enroll your 
teachers in SpringBoard training.  
 

 Stay tuned to alerts from the Department of Advanced Academic Programs. 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 

 Your teachers will not be current in the latest SpringBoard curriculum which should be the 
primary source of instruction in language arts and mathematics in SpringBoard schools.  All 
District support will be aligned to the new language arts curriculum. 

 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Principals, SpringBoard Coordinators, Area Directors 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 
 

 Email alerts to Principals, SpringBoard Coordinators, Area Directors 
 

 

CONTACT  

 
Department of Advanced Academic Programs 

Cynthia Park, Director/Area Office Staff 
(754) 322- 2870 

 


